
EDITORIAL

The Auckland University Law Review represents the contribution of the
Auckland University Law Students' Society to the wider community. It represents
the merging of intellectual rigour with an attempt to provide clear answers and
pragmatic solutions. The Law Review has established itself as a successful forum
for this onerous undertaking, drawing on a legacy of twenty-five years of student
editorial experience.

The 1992 edition of the Law Review has been expanded to reflect the recent
growth in research and seminar programmes within the Law School, and the ever-
increasing quality of student research and writing. 1992 also marks the Law
Review's first venture into desktop publishing; we gratefully acknowledge the
enormous contribution of our Publication Editors and sub-editorial team in ensur-
ing the success of this venture. Our thanks are extended to the Library and Faculty
staff of the Law School, and in particular to Professor Bill Hodge and Rosemary
Tobin for their continued willing assistance and guidance - always rendered
discreetly and received most gratefully.

The Law Review attempts to deal with some of the more notable recent
developments in the law, both the positive and, arguably, the questionable. We are
grateful to the authors who have contributed and cooperated so willingly in the
publication process. Our combined efforts will be amply rewarded if the ideas
presented promote discussion and contribute to the future direction of law-making
in New Zealand.

Sadie K. Curlett
Bernadette Jew
Kieren Barry

Auckland, August 1992.


